
ATTENTION ALL SNAP HOUSEHOLDS 

 

At this time, Virginia’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 

(SNAP) releases emergency allotments of benefits to eligible house-

holds around the middle of each month.  As a reminder, these mid-

month, additional funds are a temporary benefit to SNAP clients. The 

status of future emergency allotments is unknown at this time, but it 

could end at any time. 

In preparation for the emergency allotments to end, we have provided 

a few local resources that are available. 

 1st Call for Help - 540-229-3816 

 Mt. Holly Baptist Church 540-287-6005 

 Reva Market Food Pantry - 4th Thursday 

 Empowering Culpeper—3rd Sat. 9-11:00 @ Culpeper United Methodist 

 St. Stephens Food Closet  

 Additional resource lists are available in our lobby 

 


